
Dear Parishioner, 

 

Thank you for taking the time to look at my report. I have tried to highlight 

some of the broad issues, concerns and programs we work on at County level. 

Along with the county wide programs worked on in my report, I have used 

highways locality funds to assist with signage and line painting in Waldringfield 

and for the design of a footpath to safely enable school access. Highway funds 

are being held in reserve as I work with the highways team to monitor the 

flooding along School Lane/Newbourne Road and use if necessary for ditch 

clearance. 

Locality budget funds are committed to help the Parish Council upgrade the 

Waldringfield play area. 

I am also pleased to confirm that funds committed to Suffolk Wildlife Trust for 

access improvements at Martlesham Wilds have been drawn down. The funds 

are to support the new footpath works currently underway which include 

realignment of the footpath, a new footbridge, excavation works and the 

purchasing, joinery and installation of the viewing platforms. 

Do get in touch at Patti.Mulcahy@suffolk.gov.uk if you would like to raise any 

concerns or discuss issues you might have with county services. 

 

Kind regards. 

Patti 

 

Cllr Patti Mulcahy 

Suffolk county Councillor - Martlesham 
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